
I strongly oppose SB 554. 
Concealed Handgun Licensees are among the most law abiding citizens in the state.Their back ground has been thoroughly 
checked and they were found to be safe law abiding citizens. There is absolutely no need to place restrictions upon them just to 
satisfy the wants of some anti-gun, anti 2nd Amendment politician. 
History also shows us that a gun free zone is just a magnet for those wanting to do harm to others without the fear of injury to 
themselves. 
The worst part of this bill, it would create a maze of HUNDREDS of different laws that would vary depending on where you were 
located within the state. This bill would actually create "accidental felons". A CHL holder could become a felon without even knowing 
he/she broke the law!
Is the purpose of this bill to protect the citizens from CHL holders? They don't need protection from the law abiding! 
This bill will only make matters worse as it will further enable the criminals, would could care less about any law that the legislature 
may dream up.

Ken Hardwick - Independence, OR.       


